
August 1, 2016 

The Warren Township Supervisors met at the Municipal Building at 5:00PM. Supervisor, Gerald Abell 

was absent.  Mark Wheaton opened the meeting with the flag salute being given. 

There were no visitors present. The secretary’s minutes were read and approved. Motion was made by 

Fred to Accept and seconded by Mark.  

The following treasurer’s report was given: 

General Plgit - $14,597.22 

People State Bank Impact - $531,896.58 

First Citizens Bank - $20,153.09 

Cash Account - $721.79  

Total Funds in General Account - $567,368.68 

 

Plgit State Account - $483.03 

PSB State Account - $242,796.75 

Total Funds in State Account - $243,279.78  

 

Mark made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report as given and Fred Seconded.  

 

OLD BUSINESS 

No new report on repeater system.  

The picnic tables and waste receptacles were tabled until next meeting.  

Fred did not have a report on a roadside mower. Tabled until next meeting.  

The information requested regarding some well owners in this area was sent to John Clune.  

The new furnace has been installed. No bill has been received.  

The new refrigerator will be delivered Wednesday.  It was purchased at a cost of $452.  

 

NEW BUSINESS 

Talisman Appreciation Day will be held here Saturday 6, 2016.   

Discussion was held on purchasing a new pick-up for township. The current pickup is 6 years old 

and has 93,000 miles. Jan will check into State Contract Pricing. 

 

ROAD MASTER REPORT 

Materials have been placed on Reagan Hill and Wilson Road.   A new pipe was placed on 

Reagan Hill. The road materials placed through 07/31/2016 using Impact Fee is $47,313.53 

 

All bills were reviewed and paid.  

 

Janice Young, Secretary 

 
 

 


